
From: Jack Jordan <jjordana2mi@yahoo.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:12 AM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Request ZBA22-2005; 2280 Chaucer Court 

 

[You don't often get email from jjordana2mi@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 

 

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 

attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 

safe. 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

My name is Jack Jordan and I live at 2290 Chaucer, next door to the property requesting the variance. I 

support the variance. The screened in porch would add to the property and being 26 feet from the back 

of the property would have no negative impact on the nearby properties. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Jack Jordan 


